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Classes moved online due to spread of novel coronavirus 
 
The novel coronavirus is rapidly spreading throughout Japan, including Oita Prefecture, due 
to the omicron variant. In response to the current situation, all classes will be offered online 
(Zoom) from January 24 (Monday) until February 11 (Friday). Students can check Campus 
Terminal for further details and information. 
 
Please continue to protect yourself and others from infection by taking preventive measures 
such as washing your hands, wearing a mask, and avoiding the Three C's (crowded places, 
close-contact settings, and confined spaces), and please refrain from eating and drinking with 
multiple people. The University released a message from Professor Tateyama, Dean of 
Student Affairs, about infection control measures on January 20, 2022. Please read this 
message carefully and make efforts to prevent infection. 
 
 


